
Learning:.

- This week our baby chicks arrived and by Thursday 
they had all hatched. On Wednesday when Birch class 
visited the Library they also visited the chicks and we 
even saw one being born.  

Messages from Mrs Dixon: 
Please can I remind everyone that reading records 
and reading books are to come into school every day. 
Thank you ☺

We all hope you all have a lovely weekend

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp, Miss Butler

Headteacher awards
Arveen

Seth

Kind award: Oscar


